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September  2018                                             GVBA NEWS
Dear GVBA Member,
As in years past, the GVBA is a proud sponsor of the Genesee Valley Hunt Races.   This year, the GV Hunt Races will be held on Saturday, October 13, 2018.   As part of the GVBA sponsorship of the Hunt Races, the GVBA receives a small allocation of general admission tickets.   The GVBA will be hosting a tailgate – so please stop by the GVBA tailgate - bring a folding chair & a dish to share or just drop by to say hi.  We have a premium spot, in the Gold Section, near the finish line, to watch the races and enjoy the day.  
There is no cost to our members who want to enjoy a great day in the country, the races and events.  If you are interested in attending the Hunt Races this year, please respond as soon as possible to ensure that we have time to distribute the tickets.  Due to budget constraints we will not be able to offer Clubhouse Pass Tickets, as we have in the past.  However, there are Clubhouse Pass tickets available for a discounted price.  If you are interested in purchasing these tickets, please let us know.  
We truly hope you and your family takes advantage of this great event and can join us for a fun-filled day.  Hope to see you at the races!  To reserve your tickets please contact Jon Bates at 585-267-0700 email: jkbhhf47@aol.com  - no later than Wednesday, September 26, 2018.
Don’t forget the Website for the races is www.GVHRaces.com for further information and schedule of the day’s events!
The 2018 GVBA Horse Fair was held at Hasty Hills Farm in Java, NY on Sunday, August 26th. 
The Show Grand Champion was ‘Rosendance NHF’ of North Hill Farm, a 3 month old Oldenburg, by Rosenthal out of Feiner Dance.

The Reserve Champion was ‘ BPM Twice as Nice’ entry by Kathy Zimmer, a 3 yr old filly, TB/Welsh Cross by Smoke Tree Dragon Tail out of Encore.

The Highly Commendable was “BPM Take Two’ entry by Kathy Zimmer, a 1 year old filly, TB/Welsh cross by Smoke Tree Dragon Tail out of Kelviden Sudden Shower 
Finally, please mark your calendars for the GVBA Annual Meeting to be held on Saturday, November 17, 2018, at 6 p.m. at the Big Tree Inn in Geneseo, NY.  We are honored to have Peter Doubleday as our guest speaker this year.  Peter Doubleday is a native of Syracuse, NY and has announced horse shows throughout the Northeast.  He has been the announcer for Devon, Pennsylvania National, Washington International and many other horse shows including the 1996 Atlanta Olympics.  He is known as a meticulous horse show manager and a ‘walking encyclopedia’ of hunter/jumper facts and figures.  It is certainly an Annual Meeting you won’t want to miss.  More details to follow!   

Thank you for your continued support of the GVBA through your membership.

We look forward to seeing you at our future events.






Sincerely,






Jon Bates, President

